
 

CITY OF MARSHALL 
AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

 
 

Presenter: Quentin Brunsvold 

Meeting Date: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 

Category: CONSENT AGENDA 

Type: ACTION 

Subject: Consider Approval to Declare 1994 Pierce Aerial Apparatus and Nozzles as Surplus 

Background 
Information: 

In October 2022, the Marshall City Council approved the Marshall Fire Department’s purchase of 
a new aerial apparatus for approximately $1.47 million. 
 
The Marshall Fire Department recently received the new aerial unit which officially entered 
service June 16, 2025. This apparatus replaces the department’s 1994 Pierce aerial truck. 
 
With the new unit now fully operational, the 1994 Pierce truck is no longer required for 
departmental operations.  
 
In addition to the aerial truck, five firefighting nozzles have also been identified as obsolete and 
no longer compatible with current department equipment. These nozzles are no longer in active 
service and are recommended for surplus. 
 
City staff recommend that the 1994 Pierce aerial truck and five nozzles be declared surplus 
equipment. This designation will enable the city to explore sale options, including auction, or sale 
through a certified surplus equipment vendor. 
 

Fiscal Impact: None 

Alternative/ 
Variations: 

 

Recommendations: Staff recommend that the City Council approve Resolution 25- Declaring of the 1994 Pierce aerial 
truck and five nozzles as surplus equipment and authorizing City staff to proceed with sale 
process. 

 


